
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The McComb Public Library will kick off their   Summer 

Reading  Program by providing after School Space Themed 

Snacks on May 20, 21, & 22 at the Library.   

 Library  Staff  will also be at the Bus stop in Hoytville on 

Wednesday May 22 to hand out snacks to the children of 

Hoytville.   

Stop by, have a snack, and pick up more information about the 

Summer Reading Program-   

 “A UNIVERSE OF STORIES” 


